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Comments: I do not agree with the US forest Service changing its mind on the use of cabins in wilderness.

Wilderness is wilderness and should remain free of all cabins and any manmade structures.  The Forest Service

needs to leave its policy unchanged and phase out all cabins.  Allowing cabins to remain would reduce the

effectiveness of the ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


